
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

26th February 2024 
 

Dear Parents and carers, 
 

As an Academy, we are constantly looking for ways in which we can improve our links with our families. Your 
views are important to us and will help us to understand the ways in which you would like to play an active 
role in your child’s education. 

We have created a short survey and would be grateful if you could take the time to respond to it. We will then 
use this information to plan opportunities over the coming months and beyond. The survey will close on 
Wednesday 6th March. 

Please access the survey using the link here or scan the QR code: 

https://forms.office.com/e/WPSDtacWDG 

 

Thank you for your support with this. 

Yours Sincerely, 

Mr Walsh 

Assistant Principal 
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